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Carols

Manilla Central School K-6 choir performed beautifully at 
the community carols night last Monday. Thank you to all 
attending students for your respectful behaviour and efforts 
in singing. Mr O’Neill and the band should be commended 
on their wonderful accompaniment to the community 
singers.

PBL Platinum Celebration  

On Friday, 40 Primary students travelled to Tamworth and 
were rewarded for consistently being Safe, Respectful, 
Responsible Learners and achieving Platinum level on our 
schools Positive Behaviour for Learning strategy.

Students enjoyed an early screening of the new Puss in 
Boots movie, ‘The Last Wish’, which is due for release on 
Boxing Day. They also enjoyed popcorn  and water  while 
watching the movie.

After the movie they had pizza  and a play at the Marsupial 
Park before heading back to school just in time for pick up.

Congratulations to all students! 



Year 6 Graduation

Congratulations to our 2022 Year 6 graduates.  Last 
Thursday night we had a wonderful celebration with family 
members to recognise 7 years of schooling. Good luck to 
all students as they move forward into their next stage of 
learning.

SRC

Our secondary students recently dressed to impress in 
Christmas theme, supporting our last SRC fundraising 
event for 2022. We are so proud of the way our students’ 
community spirit shine around charity events!

Well done to everyone that participated!

Life Education Van

Recently Primary students were lucky to have a visit from 
the Life Education Van. 

Students had an enjoyable time learning about health, 
safety and wellbeing skills to make better decisions 
throughout their lives. Meeting Harold was also a highlight!



CPR

Last Tuesday Stage 3 students participated in the NSW 
Primary School CPR Awareness Campaign facilitated by 
Cameron McFarlane. Students were made aware of the 
process of how to respond in an emergency and practised 
CPR and placing a person in the recovery position. Thank 
you Cameron for a fantastic and engaging session.

Kinder Transition

It’s a wrap! Kinder Transition students celebrated their last 
transition day last Monday with a graduation ceremony. 
The children entertained their families with a dance to “The 
Reindeer Pokey” and were very excited to have Puggles 
join them. A big thank you to Mrs Jones and her Stage 5 
hospitality class for providing the delicious morning tea. It 
was an amazing spread of yummy treats. Students are all 
looking forward to beginning their school journey in 2023.

Bucket Drumming

Stage 4 students performed their bucket drumming for Mrs 
Ferguson. Amazing work MCS rockstars.



COMING EVENTS - Week  10
Week B

Mon, 12 Dec	 -

Tue, 13 Dec	 -	

Wed, 14 Dec	 Primary Class Parties	

Thu, 15 Dec	 K-12 Presentation Day - 10.00am

Fri, 16 Dec	 Last day for students

2023 Return to School

Fri, 27 Jan	 Staff Development Day   

Mon, 30 Jan	 Staff Development Day 

Tue, 31 Jan	 Years 1-6 & Years 7, 11, & 12 return 
                          Kindergarten Best Start Interviews 

Wed, 1 Feb    	 Years 8, 9 & 10 return 
                       	 Kindergarten Best Start Interviews 

Thu, 2 Feb    	 Kindergarten commences 

Manilla Central School, as a service to the school community, may 
publicise non-school events which may be of interest. Manilla Central 
School does not endorse or sponsor these events and accepts no 
responsibility for the service provided.

Merry 
Christmas 
and a safe 
and happy 
holiday to 

all!

Secondary and Merit Class Awards


